
Skip A Meal – Social Service
League
Azadi ka Amrit Mahotsav

The Social Service League resumed one of its major initiatives on campus, the ‘Skip A Meal’ program on
Sunday, 5 September to celebrate Azadi Ka Amrit Mahotsav. The 'Skip A Meal' initiative is a
voluntary-based student-led activity where resident junior members voluntarily skip a meal and donate the
same to unprivileged areas around Delhi.

The Social Service League got responses from about 60 generous resident junior members from
college who skipped a meal which was then collected and packed by the volunteers of the
society.

The society had collaborated with the Robinhood Army, a volunteer-based Zero funds organization
that works to get surplus food and distributes it to the less fortunate sections of the society in cities
across India and 14 other countries.

The Robinhood Army conducted the transportation and distribution of food. The distribution took place
in Kashmere Gate and some other places in its vicinity where the need is utmost.
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